On Wednesday, February 19th, 2020 at about 5:28 pm, a
WWD was reported traveling WB in the EB lanes of I-80
at MM 239. The WWD is not seen on any area cameras,

but a blind spot exists between ICTV01 (whose header is

mislabeled as QCTV19 in the archived video) and
ICTV02. The most likely points of entry are the 1-80 EB
Rest Area and Ireland Ave. Given the heavy traffic and
lack of a crash, the WWD probably quickly self-
corrected.




